



WINTER FESTIVAL

On the last day of school before the Winter Holidays, the Student Life Organization prepared a Winter themed festival to get our students excited before the holidays. At this event, there were a number of snow machines to the delight of the children, especially those of the younger grades. There were also balloons for students to write on, such as their favorite memories of the year and their goals for 2016. A special surprise for our students was a visit from Anna, the famous character from Disney's Frozen. Finally, the SLO organized a pie-eating festival which elicited many laughs and gave our students fond memories to take with them.



































